

Mrs. K Green: Headteacher

Senior Leadership Team: Mrs. L Evans: Deputy Headteacher, Mr. D Evans: Assistant Headteacher Mrs. T Porter: ALNCo, Mrs. W Mitchell: Vulnerable Learner Lead



18.09.25

Dear Parent/Carer,

Leading up to Harvest, we will be making Stone Soup with the children during our outdoor learning session. They will help peel and chop the vegetables to go into the soup, and they will also be making fire-side bread! Once the soup is cooked, it will be served hot alongside the bread for the children to enjoy (if they wish to taste it).

Please could you support this session by sending in one vegetable item with your child. These can include: carrots, potatoes, leeks, parsnips, broccoli, sweet potato etc.

Year 3/4 Sunshine and Rainbows – Vegetables needed for Monday 29th September

Year 5+6 - Vegetables needed for Monday 6th October

During the session we will also be reading the story Sone Soup, the link is below if you want to share it beforehand with you child.

Stone soup - BBC Teach

Thank you for supporting this fun and educational activity. We are looking forward to a wonderful outdoor learning session full of teamwork, cooking, and harvest fun.

Best wishes, Mr Dave

















